



NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND 
TENANTS 

 
LONGSHIPS ROAD  
PORT OF CARDIFF 

 
 

THURSDAY 4
TH

 JUNE –  
WEDNESDAY 10

TH
 JUNE 2015 

 

ROAD RESURFACING WORKS WILL 
BE CARRIED OUT DURING THE 
ABOVE PERIOD. TRAFFIC FLOW 

WILL BE RESTRICTED DURING THE 
WORKS. 

 
 

DAN DAVIES    29
th
 MAY 2015 


